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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing in support of HB 3213 to end the sale of cosmetics that have been tested 

on animals.  As you may already know, for non-cruelty free cosmetics, animal are 

subjected to cruel and painful tests in which chemicals are put in their eyes or in their 

bodies. These tests are redundant and meaningless.  There are SO MANY cruelty 

free options that there is simply no reason at all for the sale of cosmetics that are 

made through the use of animal tests. 

 

It is time that Oregon recognize the power of consumerism to force the end of cruel 

practices and reinforce the development of animal and environment friendly products 

instead. Alternatives to animal testing already exist and many companies are making 

high quality products without harming animals. 

 

Please vote in support of HB 3213.   

 

Thank you 

Andrea Kozil 


